Regular Monthly Meeting
August §, 2002

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held
on Thursday, August 8, 2002, 6:00 pm at the Shenango Township Municipal Building
with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Larry Herman present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag. The police report was read.

Motion by Larry Herman second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve payment of the
general fund expenses.

Motion by Larry Herman second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve payment of the
sewer fund expenses.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Larry Herman to approve the Richard &
Nancy Kalajainen subdivision upon satisfaction of reviewed items by the Lawrence
County Planning Department.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second Larry Herman to approve the Sam Badger
Subdivision contingent upon satisfaction of reviewed items by the Lawrence County
Planning Department.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second Larry Herman to approve the Samuel &
Roseanne Stickel Subdivision contingent upon satisfaction of reviewed items by the
Lawrence County Planning Department.

Motion by Larry Herman second Richard Schweinsberg to approve the Castle City
Associates (Giant Eagle) Subdivision contingent upon satisfaction of reviewed items by

the Lawrence County Planning Department.

Motion by Larry Herman second by Richard Schweinsberg to adopt resolution #4 of
2002, Resolution for New Land Development. Mezza.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Larry Herman to accept Petition for
Ordination for the roads in Orchardale Estates Phase One. -

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Larry Herman to appoint Anthony Sbarra as
the Township Alternate SEO.

Public Comment:
Mr Bob Honey wood requested a planning module.

Mr Art Hairhoger asked who is responsible for the storm water and retention pond in
Orchardale Estates.




Mr. William Alexander asked if any information has been received on the turning arrows
on RT 65 at the Old Princeton Savannah Road intersection. Mr. Alexander also asked for
intersections to be swept.

Mr. Jerry Mook asked what could be done about a house that has burned down on
Harmony Baptist Road.
&

Mr. John asked what yearmobile home can be moved into the township.

Motion by Larry Herman second by Richard Schweinsberg to adjourn.




